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Reminder: Medical check-up for your child  

Dear Parents 

Your child will soon reach 2 years / 4 years of age. We are writing to remind you that a medical 
check-up with your paediatrician is now due. Your health insurance fund will pay for the check-up. 
This check-up will look to see whether your child is healthy, and whether your child is developing 
as expected.  
 
Please bring the enclosed voucher with you to the check-up and also have the paediatrician sign 
it. You can then exchange the signed voucher at the reception desk of the Gesundheitsdeparte-
ment Basel-Stadt (Malzgasse 30, 4001 Basel). You can choose between admission tickets for: 
outdoor swimming pool, indoor swimming pool, artificial ice rink or zoo.  
 
Please remember to make an appointment with your paediatrician soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Dr. med. Simon Fuchs 
Cantonal Physician 
Head of Medical Services 

Dr. med Pierino Avoledo 
Specialist Physician in Paediatrics, FMH 
Co-President of the Society for Paediatrics, 
Regio Basel 
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